
 
 
 

 

Paso Robles Pony Baseball Board Meeting 

Minutes for Wednesday August 10, 2016 

 

Opening:  

A general meeting of the Paso Robles Youth Baseball League was conducted at the Centennial Park Live 

Oak Room and called to order by President Magoo Cook at 7:33pm on Wednesday, August 10, 2016. 

Present were:  

Magoo Cook, Brittany Finch, Robert Van Pelt, Kristen Gelos, Amanda Reynoso, Andrew Reynoso, Dana 

McGraw, Sofia Contreras, Brandon Ladd, Judy Tabarez, Kaley Craig, Russell Askew, Mitchell McKanna, 

Darin Fotheringham, Zephyr, Brandon Ladd 

Minutes: 

Appointed Positions Filled: 

Field Maintenance- Mitch McKanna 

Shetland Representative- Andrew Reynoso 

Pinto Representative- Terry O’Farrell 

Mustang Representative- Robert Van Pelt 

Bronco Representative- Darin Fotheringham 

Fundraising Coordinator- Amanda Reynoso  

Apparel Coordinators- Dana McGraw and Kristin Gelos 

Safety Coordinator- Russell Askew 

Uniform Coordinator- Sofia Contreras 

Sponsorship Coordinator- Kaley Craig 

Registration Coordinator- Judy Tabarez 

Equipment Coordinator- Lalo Rodriguez 

Team Parent Coordinator- Keri Strouss (Interim) 

Sports Council Representative- Jason Glenn 

Public Affairs Coordinator- Gene Messina 

 

Vacant Appointed Positions: 

Umpire Director 
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Snack Bar Coordinator (2) 

 

Future Changes: 

New Name:  Paso Robles Pony Baseball 

New Logo: Incorporated the pony in the new logo 

Organizational Charts: Designates who each appointed position reports directly to (Board Member). 

By Laws: Currently being revised and once finalized will be uploaded to the website and a survey 

monkey will be available for comments. 

Division Rules: All Star coaches will be invited for feedback and any recommended changes.  Drafting 

and evaluation process is currently being reviewed.  The pitching machine will be eliminated in the Pinto 

Division and will be brought down to the Shetland Division.  Brandon Ladd voiced his concern and 

mentioned that his experience last Fall Ball Season that the coaches pitching to the kids was sloppy.  

Magoo mentioned that this change would be the stepping stone between the divisions.  Darin 

Fotheringham mentioned his experience as the coach of the first Shetland All Star Team in Castroville.  

He stated the team had never used a pitching machine and was at a disadvantage facing the other 

Shetland All Star teams at the tournament and thought the new change is a good idea. 

Foal Division: New division for 2017 for 4 year olds and first year 5 year olds.  Basically T-Ball. 

 

Current Events: 

Fall Ball: New rules will be played.  There are currently 22 players registered.  5 Bronco, 5 Mustang, 8 

Pinto, and 4 Shetland.  Applications have been received for 1 Pinto Head Coach, and 2 Mustang Assistant 

Coaches.  Registration will close August 28th after evaluations.  The Fall Ball Flyer will be passed out to 

schools once approved by District.  The 3 fields at Sherwood have been approved for use on Sundays.  

Crushers will be contacted about Sunday morning availability.  Cost for Fall Ball is $60 and includes 

jersey, hat, and field time.  There will be no practice.  Depending on numbers, Bronco and Mustang may 

be combined to form a team.  If there are enough players to form one Bronco Team, there is possibility 

to play other inter-city teams (Atascadero, Templeton, etc.)  

 

 

 

Future Meeting - September 7, 2016 7pm Centennial Park Live Oak Room 

 

Open Forum: 
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Adjourned: 8:20pm 

 

Minutes submitted by Candi Murphy, Paso Robles Pony League Secretary. 


